
SHIRLEY CEMETERY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

10/09/2024 

Attending: Norman Beckwith, Peggy Phillips & Geneva Beckwith 

Absent: Greg Young and Roger Labonte 

 

Meeting brought to order at 9:00am 

1. Bill Nye and Barry Bateman asked Norman if they could have one of 
the shed’s we have at the cemetery to move and put a snow blower 
in. We voted 3-0 no because we use both buildings 

2. On 7/23/2024 Marth Phillips purchased two spaces for her parents. 
Space # 204 &205, she paid $1,000.00 for them. 

3. On 4/21/2024 Edward and Martha Gagne of Blanchard who use to 
live here purchased one space and they paid $350.00 for it. 

4. Wilson Sawtelle asked about spaces. 
5. The signs total was $2,376.92 
6. We need two more members for the committee. 

 Meeting closed at 10:00 am. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Geneva Beckwith 


